Volunteers needed --

Learn to perform walk-through home energy-use assessments.

On February 18, the Montpelier Energy Team is holding an Efficiency Vermont-sponsored training, for all who wish to be trained in performing walk-through home-energy assessments and direct installations of energy-saving measures.



This training is part of the Vermont Community Energy Mobilization (VCEM) Project, an effort to conduct as many free-of-charge home-energy assessments and installations in Montpelier as possible. 

Once trained, each volunteer will be asked to commit to at least eight hours performing home energy-use assessments/installations, before April 15.  Volunteers will be scheduled to visit participating homes in pairs.
February 18, 2009

6-9pm

Memorial Room, City Hall

Volunteers may simply show up, but are encouraged to send word to Barry McPhee (bmcphee823@yahoo.ie/229-5120) that they plan to attend.  

Contact Barry also if interested in having a home energy-use assessments/installation performed.  Please spread the word—first come first serve between now and April 15.

